
Meeting of the Department of Physics 
 

Wednesday, January 20, 2010 | 5310 Chamberlin Hall  
MINUTES 
The meeting was called to order by Baha Balantekin, Department Chair at 12:15 PM with 17 voting members 
present. 
 
1. Announcements 

• Congratulations to Pupa Gilbert on being elected vice-chair of the APS division of biological physics. 
• Congratulations to Chun Lin on receiving a Division of University Housing’s Honored Instructors Award. 

 
2.   WISELI Presentation  

• Molly Carnes talked about the NIH grant to the Women in Science & Engineering Leadership Institute to 
conduct a Bias Literacy Workshop in 90 departments at UW-Madison. 
 

The meeting was adjourned. 
 

 
 
 


